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Tuesday 19th September 2023 

 

The West London Zone Programme 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to offer your child the opportunity to work with West London Zone, an 

organisation that provides personalised support programmes for children in our school. They 

work with small groups of students to help them build their social, emotional, and academic 

skills. 

 

Your child will work directly with a ‘Link Worker’. Our Link Worker, Seema Ahmed, will work 

with you and the class teachers to design and deliver a unique plan for your child, and will 

ensure you are involved in the process and kept updated on your child’s progress. The plan 

for your child may involve some 1:1 or group work with Ms Seema to help them reach their 

goals. 

 

West London Zone also works with a range of partner organisations, which provide additional 

opportunities in a variety of areas. Ms Seema will discuss the programmes on offer with you to 

ensure that your child gets access to the opportunities that will benefit them most. 

 

Ms Seema will be in touch with you to tell you more about the West London Zone programme. 

Please feel free to speak with me at the beginning or the end of the school day at the Early 

Years entrance if you have any questions beforehand. 

 

We hope you and your child will join us in this incredible journey of learning and development! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Ms Rawat  

Assistant Head  

SEEMA AHMED 


